
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Dittrich, John W"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "stucker@blm.gov"
Subject: Closure Approval RP# 4087: McKittrick Hills CTB- Final C141 and Closure Report
Date: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 7:06:00 PM

Hello Mr. Dittrich,
 
We have received your Closure Report and Final C-141 for 2RP-4087, thank you!
 
This closure is approved. Please let me know if you have any further questions.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 
 

From: Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 2:48 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: McKittrick Hills CTB- Final C141 and Closure Report
 
All,
 
Attached are the Final C141 and Closure Report.  Please review and let me know if there are any
questions.  Thank you.
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Wade Dittrich
Environmental Specialist
Oxy Permian-New Mexico
575-390-2828 cell
575-397-8214 office
Wade_Dittrich@Oxy.com
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